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St Christopher's Pre-School is managed by a management Committee 
comprising of a Chairperson, Treasurer, Secretary anf Committee 
members made up of parents of the children attending the Pre-School.

The Pre-School is Government funded and offers up to 30 hours per 
week funded care including a lunch club. The Pre-School has spaces for
upto 48 children with upto 24 attending each session.  The Pre-School 
is opn Monday-Thursday 9am-3.30pm and Friday 9am-12pm term time 
only.

  During the present Pandemic the Pre-School is open to Key-worker 
and Vulnerable children on a reduced timetable, to ensue the safety of 
the attending children and staff no parents enter the building and 
children are dropped off at the main enterance and left in the care of a 
staff member. 

The Pre-School equipment is able to be left out and staff clean all 
surfaces and equipment on a regular basis.  There is cleaning stations 
available for the children and staff to regularly wash their hands.








